
We are happy to welcome Rev. Lynda back to the pulpit and to our faith community.  Rev. 

Lynda is returning to work on a gradual basis starting Monday, July 27th.   She will be working 

part time hours starting with 4 hours per day for 3 days a week and gradually increasing the 

number of hours worked until she is able to resume a full time schedule.  If you wish to contact 

Rev. Lynda please be advised that her email has changed.  Her new email is 

revlyndaharrison@gmail.com.  Your loving patience and support for her full and speedy 

recovery is greatly appreciated. 

Jennifer Gow 

Chair, Ministry & Personnel Committee 
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